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Belinda Deines

From: Joyce Perry <kaamalam@gmail.com>

Sent: Friday, April 24, 2020 12:33 PM

To: Belinda Deines

Subject: Re: NOP of Draft EIR for Doheny Village Zoning District Update Project

Thank you very much. We have received the letter and look forward to reviewing the DEIR when it becomes 

available. 

 

 
Húu'uni 'óomaqati yáamaqati. 

Teach peace 
Joyce Stanfield Perry 
Payomkawichum Kaamalam - President 
Juaneño Band of Mission Indians, Acjachemen Nation 
Tribal Manager, Cultural Resource Director 
 

 

 

On Mon, Apr 20, 2020 at 1:50 PM Belinda Deines <BDeines@danapoint.org> wrote: 

?Good Afternoon Ms. Perry, 

 

 

Thank you for your comments, and I will accept email this as your request for consultation in compliance with 

Senate Bill 18 and Assembly Bill 52 requirements.  Please note that a formal letter? will be sent to you directly 

via Certified mail and is attached in PDF as well. 

 

 

All the best, 

 

Belinda 

 

 

Belinda Ann Deines 

Principal Planner 

 

City of Dana Point | Planning Division 

33282 Golden Lantern, Dana Point, CA 92629 

(949) 248-3570 | bdeines@danapoint.org<mailto:bdeines@danapoint.org> 

 

Please be aware that effective March 18, 2020, Dana Point City Hall is closed to the public until further notice. 

 

For more information regarding the City's response to COVID-19, please visit: 

https://www.danapoint.org/department/general-services/emergency-services/covid-19-coronavirus 

 

 

________________________________ 

From: Joyce Perry <kaamalam@gmail.com> 

Sent: Monday, April 20, 2020 11:31 AM 
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To: Belinda Deines 

Subject: RE: NOP of Draft EIR for Doheny Village Zoning District Update Project 

 

Good Morning Ms. Deines, 

 

I am writing on behalf of the Juaneno Band of Mission Indians, Acjachemen Nation-Belardes  in response to 

your March 13th Notice of Preparation of a DEIR for the Doheny Village Zoning District Update Project. 

 

First, I want to request to consult on the project, to be notified when the DEIR becomes available, and to be 

kept updated as the project progresses. 

 

Because this project is situated in an extremely sensitive area, in the core of our ancestral territory, we request 

that the EIR includes mitigation measures that require the presence of native and archaeo monitors during all 

ground disturbing activities. Additionally, we request that it include a treatment plan for the inadvertent 

discovery of any cultural resources. 

 

Thank you, and I look forward to reviewing the DEIR when it becomes available. 

 

Húu'uni 'óomaqati yáamaqati. 

Teach peace 

Joyce Stanfield Perry 

Payomkawichum Kaamalam - President 

Juaneño Band of Mission Indians, Acjachemen Nation 

Tribal Manager, Cultural Resource Director 


